

30/03/2016

The Hon. Ian Callinan AC Liquor Law Review **GPO Box 7060** Sydney NSW 2001

Dear Mr Callinan,

I am writing to you regarding the Liquor Law Review in my capacity as an owner/resident of

I am strongly in support of the 1:30am lock out and 3am cease of alcohol sales in Kings Cross.

The implementation of these laws has caused a dramatic improvement to my local area.

There is less public drunkenness at all times of day, less aggressive and violent behaviour and a marked reduction in noise pollution.

Conversely, there has been a marked growth in positive public behaviour. Examples of which include the growing Kings Cross weekend markets and the burgeoning new café and restaurant precinct at Llankelly Place. This is evidence that the liquor laws are in fact benefiting many local small businesses.

I am not in favour of the state-wide 10pm take-away liquor restriction. In my experience it is an inconvenience and I can't reason how it improves public safety.

Yours Sincerely,

Stefan Manidis